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PHONES ARE NOW IN SERVICE AT ALL TOWN OFFICES 
 

Roads Still Closed in Town of Lee 
•           Garrity Road (155 side after the cemetery); tree down on powerlines across the road 
•           Old Mill Road (Pinkham Rd side near the Preserve); tree down on powerlines across the road 
•           Snell Road (at 64- near high tension lines); trees cut up but powerlines still across the road 
•           Tuttle Road (at Jericho); tree down on powerlines across the road 
•           Mast Road (at the Church); wires across the road- Can get to the school and church via  
             Wednesday Hill/Allen’s Ave from center of town 
 

Eversource Statement October 31, 2017 10:00pm 
 

Restoration Work in Lee, NH will be substantially complete by Thursday p.m. November 2, 2017. 
Substantially complete means that they have restored power to the majority of customers with only 
a small percentage of the community remaining without power, including individual customers 
where additional on-site work is required.  
Eversource is asking that customers without power in communities where your neighbors have 
power to please report your outage online at Eversource.com or call their Customer Service Team 
at 800-662-7764 to report your outage.  
 

NHEC Statement November 1, 2017 
 

Current remaining outages: 16,436 
On the 3rd day of the power restoration effort, NHEC line crews and crews from 4 other states will 
continue to clear lines, remove trees and branches, rebuild line sections and restore power. Please 
note that in this stage of the restoration process, it is not uncommon for members who have 
already been restored to lose power for a short time. This is due to the need to de-energize sections 
of line so that crews can safely make repairs to trouble spots located upstream or downstream of 
members who have already been restored. This storm has broken dozens of poles, many of which 
are located off-road and require specialized equipment to access. In other areas, crews have just 
recently been able to reach areas that were inaccessible due to road closures and/or river flooding. 
If more damage is found than expected, it can affect the estimated restoration time for that area.      
  
Below are important contact numbers for reporting outages: 
800-343-6432 – NHEC’s public outage line used to report outages and listen to recorded outage 
updates as available.   
800-698-2007 - NHEC’s main public number with prompts for various depts. including outage 
reporting, report trees on lines, report wires down.  
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